From: Williamson, Scott

Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 10:14 AM

To: Gremminger, Larty; Styles, Monica L; matthew.gordon@energytransfer.com

Cc Smith, Larry; Rocco, Domenic; Blosser, Andrea; Muzic, Edward; Yordy, Karyn; Taber, Nels
J.; Sufiivan, Curtis C '

Subject: Middle Creek/T307 HDD re-evaluation request

Good morning Ms. Styles, Mr. Gremminger, and Mr. Gordon,

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) is requesting more information from Sunoco Pipeline,
L.P. {SPLP) related to the HDD Re-Evaluation for the Middle Creek & T-307 site, HDD# $3-0110 and permitted under
Permit E38-194, posted on the DEP Mariner East Il pipeline portal webpage on February 25, 2019.

Related to Pipe Stress Radius: Provide further explanation of how the following statement applies to this HDD re-
evaluation, “Pipe stress allowances are an integral part of the design calculations performed for each HDD.”

The DEP’s review of the geologic aspects of this HDD re-evaluation were completed by a Licensed Professional Geologist.
Upon receipt, DEP will post SPLP’s response to this email on the DEP pipeline portal webpage for public comment. The
public will have 5 additional business days from the date of posting on the website to provide DEP any additional

comment,

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this letter, please contact me at scwilliams@pa.gov or 717.705.4799.

Scott R. Williamson| Program Manager

Department of Environmental Protection|Waterways and Wetlands Program
South-central Regional Office

909 Elmerton Ave.|Harrisburg, PA 17110

Phone: 717-705-4799|Fax: 717-705-4760

www.dep.pa.gov

The 24-hour toll free Emergency Response number for the DEP SCRO is: 866-825-
0208.




